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I am delighted that my local reps/senators are behind this important bill. It will require 

our state to do a better job to prevent environmental threats to the health and safety 

of Oregonians, not waiting until disaster comes and is too costly to fix. We all say: 

Health is everything! So let's act on that, and keep our populace from experiencing 

the worst of environmental degradation.  

 

Please remember that preventing a problem is cheaper--and kinder--than trying to fix 

it. Vote in favor of SJR 28. 


